
ST. MONTFORT SCHOOL, PATEL NAGAR, BHOPAL 

 

SMS/CIR/2024-2025/12      Date: 14.09.2024 

 

Dear Parents and Students, 

We bring to your notice that these days, students are coming in vehicles and 

parking in the school campus, without possessing a valid driving licence. 

Kindly note, from 18th September, 2024, no students will be permitted to 

park their vehicles in the school campus without possessing a valid driving 

licence.  

If found any student’s vehicle in the school campus without possessing a driving 

licence, the vehicle will be confiscated and the parents have to come to the 

school to collect the vehicle. 

In case your ward is having a valid licence, kindly get a copy of it and get the 

seal and signature of the principal to park inside the school campus. 

We request parents and students to comply with this traffic policy for the well-

being and safety of our school community. ` 

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation. 

 

 

Bro. Monachan K.K. 

Principal 

 

 

 

 

 


